
Gosuncn Technology Group Co., Ltd. 
 

 

 

C2PC Declaration letter  
 

Date: September 27, 2021 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 

We,   Gosuncn Technology Group Co.,Ltd. hereby declare that we are only and 
fully responsible for this CIIPC application of FCC ID: 2APNR-GD500, originally 
granted on 09/17/2018. Now we would like to modify the authorized equipment for 
below changes:with below change of products 

 
1. Change model name. 
2.  Change software version, adding VoLTE function. 
3. Change housing structure. 
4. Add two OBD extension cords, and select one of them to ship 

 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 

_________________________________ 

XiaotingChen/ Type approval manager 

Gosuncn Technology Group Co., Ltd. 

Tel: +86-20-32068888 

E-mail: chenxiaoting@gosuncn.com 

 


